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Dear Mr. Hogg,

We understand that you are proposing the installation of a “Mobile ‘Phone Mast” on the site of the Club.  We are very supportive of the Club and want to see it prosper.  However, we wish to lodge the strongest objection for the the following reasons;

Character of the Area;

Such a structure can only take away from the character of our area.   The Club will have limited control over who owns it, what is on it, or what it looks like…Furthermore, the Developer will have absolutely no commitment to our area other than the profit they make from letting or sub-letting space on the mast. 

Health Situation 

The health effects of this new technology, using microwave low frequency pulsating radiation, is not yet fully understood and may take another 15/20 years to emerge.  There is however acknowledged risk for vulnerable groups; babies and children, the sick and the elderly, those suffering from epilepsy and other  conditions.

Due to the ongoing research into the health effects of radiation from these masts, you should not even consider placing this mast in our densely populated residential area until the results of this research is known. 

We would also draw your attention to Prof Sir William Stewart, a former Government Chief Scientist, who has stated that children might be more vulnerable to the low level radiation emitted by these masts because they have thinner sculls and a developing nervous system. Young people/children are essential and regular users of the Club, and the area has a high profile of young families.

Visual Amenity

BT Cellnet’s application for a mast at Somerton Road earlier this year was rejected by the Planning Office on visual amenity grounds…The Club sits on a much higher level and is likely to cause significant loss of visual amenity for many of your neighbours and totally out of keeping with the established nature of the area.

The proposed Masts at Lansdowne Park Hotel and Fortwilliam Golf Club were withdrawn following local residents’ objections.  Surely you too must consider the fears of local residents.
Worry/Stress;

There is insufficient scientific evidence to determine conclusively whether the radiation from these base stations could be harmful or not to human health…Given the uncertainty surrounding the issue I believe that the subsequent worry and stress caused by the siting of a mast near my home not only affects my “peaceful enjoyment” of my possessions (Article 1 of Protocol 1 of the Human Rights Act) but in itself could be detrimental to our health.

House Prices;

The Club may benefit financially, but undoubtedly the value of all the houses within close proximity, or within sight of this mast will drop considerably. Would you want to buy a house near/within sight of it…?

Good Neighbours
We have all enjoyed an excellent relationship with the Club as a fine community facility.  It is therefore most disappointing to note that you are even considering such a proposal, which is not in the interest of the residents, character or amenity of our area, and may even be detrimental to our health and well-being.

Finally, all the above issues are likely to impact upon the immediate neighbours of the Club long after you and the current Committee have gone.  We would urge you to please re-consider before proceeding any further with this project.

Yours Sincerely

